
December 7, 2023

Elizabeth Shearer-Nguyen

Program Manager

Development Services Department

City of San Diego

Last night, at a regular meeting of the Uptown Planners Community Planning Group, our board directed me

to request that the following statement be routed to all of the members of the Historical Resources Board:

Uptown Planners supports the October 25th preliminary response of the Neighborhood

Historic Preservation Coalition concerning the July 18
th
Independent Budget Analyst report,

“Response to Request for Analysis of Potential and Designated Historical Resource

Review.”

The NHPC’s recommendations represent the collective agreement of multiple groups with a

record of informed advocacy, including the Save Our Heritage Organisation, Mission Hills

Heritage, University Heights Historical Society, San Diego LGBTQ Historic Sites Project,

North Park Historical Society, Golden Hill & South Park Historical Society, Heart of

Kensington, Historic Kensington, Talmadge Historical Society, Ocean Beach Historical

Society, and La Jolla Historical Society.

All of the members of the HRB should be made aware, by means of you sharing this letter, that this

statement was unanimously approved.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Best regards,

Stu McGraw

Chair, Uptown Planners

Chair@uptownplannerssd.org

619-630-6910

cc:

Charles Modica, Independent Budget Analyst

Kelley Stanco, Deputy Director, City Planning Department

Suzanne Segur, Senior Planner, City Planning Department

https://www.sandiego.gov/sites/default/files/iba-report-23-18.pdf
mailto:Chair@uptownplannerssd.org

